
January/February Update 2025 

 

Dates to Remember  

We break up for half term on Friday 21st February 2025.  Children return Monday 3rd 

March 2025. 

Attendance 

Please make use of infor-

mation available to deter-

mine if your child is unwell 

enough to miss school. 

Missing just 11 days of 

school across the year can push your child in 

to ‘attendance concern’. If your child is to un-

well to attend, please let us know on the first 

day of absence.  

If you have any queries or concerns, or you 

just need some advice about if your child 

should be in school, please don’t hesitate to 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs Nightscales to 

our Lynnfield family. She will be based in the school office during the 

Spring Term while Mrs Waite is away.  

Miss Britt left us at the end of the autumn term and we are sure you 

will  join us in wishing her well as she starts her new job.  

Reading Books 

We would be very grateful if all families 

could check for any stray reading books that 

may be at home that could be brought back 

into school.  We have noticed that quite a 

number of books, especially our Read Write 

Inc range of books, are missing.  Thanks in 

advance for your help.  

 

 

We are pleased to share with you all that Lynnfield 
has been successful in gaining Elklan Communica-
tion Friendly Status!  The work carried out toward 
this will ensure our children are supported through-
out their communication journey.  


